
“A Christ-centred school with a child-centred curriculum through wisdom and love” 

Jesus said, ‘Love one another as I have loved you.’ John 15 v 12 
 

 Telephone: 01798 872007                                                             WB 14th October 2024 

 

As we finish today for the half term break, it is great to have welcomed so many parents to parents evening to find 

out more about the progress of the children. We hope you all have a restful half term. 

 

Reflection - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wl5mIw9BgdE 

 

Remembrance – We now have a school pack for Remembrance – From 4th November we will be on the 

playground at the end of the day selling poppies, bands, keyrings, bracelets etc. Remembrance – We would love 

St Mary’s children to attend the service at the church for Remembrance. It is on Sunday 10th November and we will 

meet at 10.45am and then there will be a service afterwards, which we would love families to attend.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gold Sportsmark Award – We are delighted to have been awarded the Gold Sportmark Award  

 

Reflection – https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wl5mIw9BgdE 

 

INSET Day – Friday 25th October is an INSET Day and we will be focussing on writing as part of our School 

Improvement Plan. We look forward to welcoming the children back after the half term break on Monday 4th 

November.  
 

Learning 

 

New themes for after half term – We are already looking forward to coming back after the half term holiday.  

UK / Thailand – Into The Woods / Light & Dark 

Italy / India – Journey’s 

New Zealand / Sierra leone / USA – Road Trip USA 

Mexico / China – Ancient Greeks 

Japan / South Africa – Frozen Kingdom 

  

    

      
      

      

      

      

      

      

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wl5mIw9BgdE


Year 6 DT - Woolton Pie - Year 6 have enjoyed making Woolton Pie in DT this week! 
Lord Woolton was appointed at the Minister of Food by Neville Chamberlain in 1940 - his job was to stop 
the nation going hungry at a time of scarcity. He established the rationing system so that everyone 
received a fair share of what was available. We learnt that the British public were encouraged to use home 
grown items to supplement their rations. Woolton Pie was named after Lord Woolton - this was a popular 
vegetarian dish recommended due to the shortages of meat, fish and dairy products during World War 2. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Antosh (Poetry) – Antosh came back and recorded five soundscapes with some of Year 4. We look forward to 

letting you know when these are published. 

 

Happy Book certificates – It was great to award so many Happy Book certificates this week. Well done to those 

children who were awarded them.  

 

Things to know… 

 

Chartwells meal choices – Please could we ask that when ordering your child’s meal choice, you sit down 

together and choose their preferred option.  We have had a number of children refusing to eat what was ordered  

for them and, as a school, we only receive what you have ordered to reduce food waste.    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary – AUTUMN TERM  
Fri 25th Oct– INSET DAY 

Fri 25th Oct – Firework Party 5.45pm – Tickets are required via Eventbrite 

Mon 28th Oct– HALF TERM  

Mon 4th Nov – Healthy Child Programme (Height and Weight) Year 6 

Tues 5th Nov – Greek Day Year 5 – Dress up required for China and Mexico 

Mon 11th Nov – Anti Bullying week  

Sunday 10th Nov – Remembrance Service at church 10.45am 

Wed 13th Nov – Prayer Meeting 2.45pm  

Mon 25th Nov – Bikeability starts for Y6 – the children will need a bicycle and a helmet 

Sun 1st Dec – Advent/Christingle Service in church 

 

 

 

 

November Cut off Dates  

 

Thur 24/10 for w/c 04/11 

Thur 31/10 for w/c 11/11 

Thur 07/11 for w/c 18/11 

Thur 14/11 for w/c 25/11  

 



Celebrations 

Class Assemblies – These will be at 9am for this term and it is so valuable for parents to share the learning that 

has been going on.  
SA – 7th November  

India – 13th November 

China – 14th November  

Mexico – 20th November  

Italy – 28th November 

NZ – 4th December 

Japan – 5th December 

 

 

 

Vine leaves – Sienna-Jane (SL) for always showing 

friendship and kindness and inviting children to play when they are on 

their own. Oscar M (SA) for being kind, helpful and polite with other 
children in Brazil. Gracie T and Elena S (Ita) - Wisdom - For writing a 

brilliant fact file independently.  Noah J (SA) for perseverance - you 

responded positively to feedback on your poem about the Blitz and 
worked hard to edit and improve vocabulary choices. Macie (NZ) for 

compassion as she is always showing kindness to her friends.   Violet 

(NZ) for asking someone to play who was lonely at playtime. Louis M 
(Mex) for perseverance and determination. He was determined to 

complete his arithmetic test and even missed his break in order to finish 

it. 

 

 

Achievements –  

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

  





NEW PLAYERS
WANTED

CONTACT JANE ON 07773 362770 OR
JANE@PENROSEPARTNERSHIP.COM 

U12
& U14S

U16 &
U18S

JOIN NOW FOR 
2024/25 SEASON

NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY, ALL LEVELS WELCOMED

ALL our girls teams are
 welcoming new team

mates! Register now to
come along to a FREE

training session 

WWW.PITCHERO/CLUBS/PULBOROUGH

@PULBOROUGHGIRLSRFC

@PULBOROUGHGIRLS





We are recruiting 

Term time contr act and school 
friendly hours. 

ID will be required for an  
enhanced DBS and  
Right to Work UK. 

Contact the manager now: 
laurey.davis@compass-group.co.uk 

mailto:westsussex@chartwells.co.uk

